
A Letter from the Principal

Dear Sand Lake Families,

As the end of the school year approaches, please remind your children that each school day is very
important, and we need all of them to continue working until the last day. As I’m writing this
message, many of our students are taking the AK Star assessment. This assessment provides
valuable information to us and helps when it comes to planning for specific instruction that meets
the needs of individual students. If you have a child in grades 3 thru 6, its important they are here
each day to make sure they have time to take each of the assessments.

On April 23rd, from 5 pm to 6 pm, we will be hosting a Kindergarten Round Up! If you have a child or
know of a neighbor with a child starting Kindergarten in the fall, this will be an excellent opportunity
to learn more about our program. Our Kindergarten teachers will be in their rooms giving a brief
outline of the program and will answer all of your questions.

Finally, I’d like to remind everyone about being safe while coming to school and going home. With
less snow on the ground, it’s very tempting to take shortcuts through neighborhoods, and when
crossing the street. We have a crossing guard that will assist those that need to cross the street at
the intersection of Jewel Lake and Strawberry, and it’s important that students cross the street
with the assistance of the crossing guard. Please remind your children about walking through this
area, and waiting for the crossing guard to signal when it is safe to cross.

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact us at
(907) 243-2161 or Sandlakeattendance@asdk12.org.

Sincerely,

Linson Thompson
Principal, Sand Lake Elementary

mailto:Sandlakeattendance@asdk12.org


UPCOMING APRIL EVENTS

April 3 Science Fair Student Work Session
April 5 PTSA: Paint Night
April 5 Mears NJHS Spring Carnival
April 8 Yearbook Order Deadline
April 19 No School
April 23 Kindergarten Round-Up
April 25 Online Registration for Returning Students Opens
April 27 Multicultural Festival at Government Hill Elementary
April 30 TNK Meeting

"Empowering Alaska’s Youth to Build the Habit of Daily Physical Activity"

Students who are active for at least 60 minutes a day, 15 days a month, and record their activity on
the Healthy Futures Activity Log are awarded fun incentives. Don't forget to stay active, keep track
on your Healthy Futures Log, and turn your completed Healthy Futures Log in to your GYM teacher.







Click here to Join Sand Lake PTSA

https://sandlakeak.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true


https://www.asdk12.org/kindergartenroundup






























"You cannot educate a child who is not healthy,
and you cannot keep a child healthy who is not educated."

Dr. Jocelyn Elders

Hello Sand Lake Families,

Some of you may have seen recent news reports including information on energy drinks and
caffeine intake for children. Please consider spending some time educating yourselves and your
family about nutrition.

Following facts is more important than following what is popular. Quality over quantity.

Here are some links to some great information:

https://www.aacap.org/AACAP/Families_and_Youth/Facts_for_Families/FFF-
Guide/Caffeine_and_Children-131.aspx

https://www.myplate.gov/eat-healthy/what-is-myplate

https://publications.aap.org/aapnews/news/27276/Children-should-avoid-drinks-with-sugar-
caffeine?autologincheck=redirected

Be Well Sand Lake

https://www.aacap.org/AACAP/Families_and_Youth/Facts_for_Families/FFF-Guide/Caffeine_and_Children-131.aspx
https://www.myplate.gov/eat-healthy/what-is-myplate
https://publications.aap.org/aapnews/news/27276/Children-should-avoid-drinks-with-sugar-caffeine?autologincheck=redirected


Nurse Laura
Sand Lake Elementary School Nurse

sandlakenurse@asdk12.org
aimonetti_laura@asdk12.org

Direct: 907-742-9261
Fax: 907-243-6025

School Start Time Changes beginning August 2024

2023-2024 School Meal Prices

Beverage prices are the same for both students and adults. Adult meal prices are higher since adult meals
are not federally subsidized. Milk may be purchased at the a la carte price of $1.00 for regular and $1.50 for

mailto:sandlakenurse@asdk12.org
mailto:aimonetti_laura@asdk12.org
https://www.asdk12.org/schoolstarttimes
https://www.asdk12.org/Page/13244


lactose-free milk.

Apply for Free and Reduced-Priced Meals

For questions, please contact student nutrition: snadmin@asdk12.org or (907)348-5145

Report an Absence

Sand Lake Elementary / Sand Lake Elementary School Homepage
Sand Lake has a vibrant neighborhood program and is home to the Japanese Immersion Program.

launch asdk12.org

In the sunshine. in the wild air.
- Ralph Waldo Emerson
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